
KEAfWCW 
FewER" 
A unit ofAmerican Nectric Power 

6-1 3-2005 

Mr. Walter Callihan 
P. 0. Box 17 
Argillite, KY 41121 

Dear Mr. Callihan, 

Kentucky Power 
12333 Kevin Ave. 
Ashland, KY 41102 
AEP.com 

We have received your work request to provide 3-phase service to your fruit stand located on US 
23 near Greenup. The information you provided in connection with this initial application is not 
sufficient to permit the Company to provide three- phase service. In order for us to further process 
this request, we do need additional information to ensure that we provide the proper service for 
your electrical equipment. 

Enclosed is a "Customer Information" form on which you can indicate exactly what you need. 
Specifically, we need to know what voltage you require. Please note there are 5 different options 
for three-phase delivery. We also need to know the total demand we need to supply, once again 
so we can ensure that the service is adequate to meet your needs. If you plan to use only 1 three 
-phase motor, then please note the horsepower, amp and voltage requirements of the motor. If 
more than one is to be used, please note the total horsepower requirements for the motors. 

I have highlighted the areas on the enclosed form where you need to provide this information. 
Once we receive this information from you, we will continue processing your request for service. 

Depending on the amount of work required to provide your service, there may be charges to you 
associated with the installation of the required facilities. See the enclosed "Terms and Conditions 
of Service" (Sheet 2-5) for our policy on "Extension of Service". This information is filed with the 
Kentucky Public Service Commission and is the policy we follow for all service extensions. Once 
we receive your load information, we will develop the cost to provide your service facilities and 
estimated revenue Kentucky Power expects to receive from this service over the course of a 
year. If the estimated revenue is higher than the installed cost of new facilities, the service will be 
provided at no cost. However, if the installed cost of facilities is higher than the estimated 
revenue, then you will be required to pay a contribution in aid of construction. 

Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have additional questions. 

Customer Design Supervisor 
606-929-1 462 

cc: Mike Morris, Chairman, President & CEO American Electric Power 
Errol Wagner, Director Regulatory Services, Kentucky Power 
Virginia Smith, Director Consumer Service, Kentucky Public Service Commission 

/J.E.B. Pinney, Division of General Counsel, Kentucky Public Service Commission 




